
 

 

THE NOTTINGHAMSHIRE COUNTY COUNCIL 

B6326, FERNWOOD, NEWARK (40MPH SPEED LIMIT) 
ORDER 2021 (3318) 

 
Statement of Reasons 

 

Via East Midlands Ltd is working on behalf of Nottinghamshire County Council to 

deliver highway services. It is proposed to reduce the speed limit from Nation Speed 

Limit to 40 mph from a point 20 metres south-east of its junction with Hollowdyke 

Lane, Fernwood in a north-westerly direction to a point 62 metres south-east of Main 

Street, Balderton.  

The proposed speed limit will help to improve road safety along the B6326, 

Fernwood, Newark. 


